
 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

September 11, 2025 

 

To All Parents 

Re: Parent Advisory Board 

 

Peace of Christ! 

 

The Parent Advisory Board for 2025–2026 was elected at the Parent Guild Annual General Meeting. This board 

consists of three parents with sons currently at the school, and they will serve in this role until the next election 

at the 2026 Parent Guild AGM. The Parent Advisory Board serves as a liaison with the St. Paul’s High School 

Board of Directors and is available to assist with questions or concerns you may wish to raise. 

 

Please note that the Parent Advisory Board does not replace the normal process of communication between 

parents, teachers, staff, administration, and the President. The principal and vice-principals remain responsible 

for the day-to-day operation of the school. If you have an issue that you feel should be brought to the attention of 

the Board of Directors, you may contact the Parent Advisory Board. Concerns should be submitted in writing, 

signed, and include your contact information. Please address correspondence to: 

 

St. Paul’s High School 
Parent Advisory Board 

 

The school office will ensure the Parent Advisory Board receives your letter. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me by phone or email at the school. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bob Lewin 

Interim President 

St. Paul’s High School  


